
 

  

Welcome to the Spring Term ☺  

Kit list and days for this term: 

Monday- Music 

Tuesday- Forest School 

Wednesday and Thursday- PE 

 

Date for your diary: 

On the 1st of March we have our History 

workshop day. This will be delivered by a 

specialist from History off the Page. We are 

already looking forward to this hands on and 

interactive day to support our History unit. 

Further details and information will be sent out 

nearer to the time! 

 

 

 

Curriculum 

In English we have moved on to exploring higher 

levels texts and using these to help develop 

different writing outcomes. We will be writing an 

alternative chapter for The Finger Eater and we 

will be creating an information leaflet based on a 

location from the Atlas of Adventures. 

In Maths we are consolidating our learning from 

the autumn term. Then moving on to looking at 

fractions, perimeter and mass.  

In Science we are exploring rocks and fossils, 

then moving onto nutrition and diet which will 

involve the children doing a lot of practical 

experiments to develop their knowledge. 

In History we will be studying the Romans. This 

will include our Roman workshop day delivered 

by History off the Page. 

In Geography we are exploring mountains, 

volcanoes, earthquakes and tsunamis.  

 

 

 



 

Spellings and times tables 

Spellings and times tables will be tested every Thursday 

with the new spellings and times tables going out on a 

Friday.  

Medication 

Please ensure that we have in date and named medication 

in school. 

Lost Property 

To make sure that all items are reunited with their owners 

please ensure all belongings are named. 

Reading 

To ensure progress is made with reading please ensure that at 

least 3 signatures go into your child’s reading record per week. 

Miss Croucher hears every child read regularly during Guided 

Reading and checks reading colours one ever half term. Keep 

an eye out for these in reading records. 

To help children improve their reading it is important they are 

questioned on what they are reading to ensure they are 

developing their comprehension skills. 

Please feel free to pop in and speak with me if you have any queries. I 

look forward to working with you again this term. 

Miss Croucher ☺  
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